
County of San Mateo 
Board of Supervisors 

Inter-Departmental Correspondence 

Date: September 27,200l 

To: Honorable Members, Board of Supervisors 

From: Supervisor Mark 

Re: Appointment to the Parks and Recreation Commission 

Recommendation 

I am pleased to recommend Mr. Bernie Esser for appointment to the San Mateo County 
Parks and Recreation Commission. 

Background 

Mr. Esser, a long time resident of the City of Millbrae, is a retired Vice President of 
Operations for Lockheed Missile Systems. He has been active in the community for 
many years, having served as Mayor of Millbrae (1968, 1972, 1976); a Millbrae Council- 
member (1964- 1978); a member of the Millbrae Parks and Recreation Commission; a 
member of the San Mateo County Criminal Justice Committee; and a member of the 
Friends of the Millbrae Library Board of Directors. 

He received his B.S. degree in Business Administration from the University of San 
Francisco. 


